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Renea Barker & Crissy Pohl, 2018-2019

THANK YOUS!
Our Spring Spirit-Wear sale 
brought in a profit to the PTO 
of $191.06. Thanks to all who 
contributed!

Also a BIG thank you to Melissa 
Shafer for chairing the Dragon 
Trot Glow Run (Spring 
Fundraiser) and working 
closely with Boosterthon. Our 
goal was to raise $20,000 to 
update the media center, and 
we are pleased to report that 
this goal was met! As a 
reward for meeting the goal, 
our Principal, Suzie Pearson will 
get slimed. We appreciate 
everyone who participated in 
making this a successful 
fundraiser! 
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As we gear up towards the end of the school year, we still have a couple of 
important needs to fill on the PTO executive committee. We are in the 
process of looking to fill the roles of a President/Vice-President or Co-
Presidents to serve beginning July 1st of this year for the next school year. If 
you are interested in learning more about these roles, please contact us at the 
PTO website: wallaceelementarypto@gmail.com. A pink PTO Volunteer 
Survey should have come home with your child(ren). If you are looking for 
ways to get more involved, we encourage you to fill out the survey to serve on 
a committee. There are always opportunities available. You may either fill 
out the paper copy and turn it in to the office or submit it online at the PTO 
website, by clicking on "Volunteer Survey" under "Get Involved". 

The month of May is recognized as Teacher Appreciation Month. Have your 
child(ren} let their teachers know how much they are appreciated for all they 
have done to make it a great school year for learning. We are truly blessed 
with exceptional teachers!

We have enjoyed serving as the PTO Co-Presidents at Wallace, and we hope 
you have a very enjoyable summer!

A Note from Renea: It is hard to believe that the elementary years as a 
parent are coming to an end for me. I personally want to thank everyone 
at Wallace, and especially the past and present members of the PTO, for 
making my eight years here SO fun and rewarding. I will miss Wallace. 

http://www.wallacepto.com/
mailto:wallaceelementarypto@gmail.com
mailto:wallaceelementarypto@gmail.com


Staff Appreciation Breakfast

Upcoming Events:

May 7th:
Fine Arts Night

Fifth Grade Band 
Concert
6:15pm

May 20th:
Fifth Grade 
Celebration

May 21st:
Wallace PTO meeting 
at Wallace Library.
6:45 PM

May 21st:
Free Skating Party, 5:00-
8:00pm at Skateland
(formally Skatenorth)

May 23rd: 
Field Day

May 27th:

NO School

Last Day of School and 
School BBQ: May 31st
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National Teacher Appreciation Week is May 6-10th.
Our Annual Staff Appreciation Breakfast is Thursday, May 9th. Please consider donating an item to assist in 
showing how much we appreciate all the hard work of this school year!
• We plan to feed about 75 people. 
• Please bring in your donated items between 7:30-7:40 AM on May 9th to the Main Office. Thank you for 

all your help!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4CA4A92CA7F58-staff2

Order Your Gift Cards Today!
Do you have weddings, graduations or baby showers coming 
up this summer? Gift cards make great gifts! Your child 
should have brought home the spring gift card form. You 
order gift cards at regular price, and the school earns money 
back for each card purchased. Orders are due by May 8th. 
You will receive the cards the week of May 20th.

MANY THANK YOUS 

to everyone who has 

assisted with hospitality 

events through out the 
year!

Wallace Field Day is May 23rd

There are still some spots left to volunteer for Field Day on Thursday, May 23rd (rain date of Friday May 24th). Morning 
volunteers will need to report to the gym no later than 8:15am. Afternoon volunteers will need to report to the gym no 
later than 12:15pm. Students in grades K, 1st and 2nd will participate from 9-11am and students in grades 3rd, 4th and 
5th will participate from 1-3pm.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A4FADAA22A0FC1-wallace1
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